
 

Friday 26th May 2023 

Weekly Bulletin 
With kindness, respect and gratitude, together we aim high in all we do 

Headteacher’s message: 

This week ends the first half of this Summer Term. Our 
guiding values of kindness, respect, gratitude and ambi-
tion have been visible in and out of the classroom and 
reflected in the children’s academic, sporting and artistic 
achievements. 

Next 1/2 term is a special one. It will be the last one for 
our current Year 6 children before they move to High 
School. All classes will be taking part in a number of transi-
tion activities that will familiarise them with their new 
teachers and teaching assistants as well as their new class-
rooms.  

I thank parents for supporting us this 1/2 term, school 
staff for their hard work and wish everyone a happy, 
healthy and sunny 1/2 term break.  

Adam Khan—Headteacher 

Friends of Hillside Coin Competition 

FOH will be holding the annual coin competition on 
Thursday 8th June in the KS2 playground. Children are 
asked to bring in any loose 
change they wish to donate. 
Whole class prizes will be 
awarded to the longest line of 
coins and highest total. 

friendsofhillsidefundrais-
ing@outlook.com  

Click here for school lottery!  

Contact details: 
Please contact the school office to notify or request ab-
sence at:  admin@hillside.cheshire.sch.uk  

or call 01928 722 991 

Website links:     School website      Absence request 

Administering medicine consent    Lunch Menu            

Family Support Information     Full School Diary  

Diary Dates 2023: (New in red) 

June 6th Children return to school 

June 8th FOH coin competition 

June 30th Summer Fair 

July 3rd Sports Day  

July 15th FOH Family Fun Day at School Field 

July 21st End of Summer Term at 2pm (back 06/09/23) 

Please see above link for whole school/class diaries 

Link Club  

We now have places available in 
our before and after school provi-
sion. If you would like to use this 
provision or would like further in-
formation please email us at 
linkclub@hillside.cheshire.sch.uk 
more information can also be found 
on the school website 

Marathon fun runners 

Huge congratulations to Sienna (Y4) and siblings Charlie 
(Y5), Libby (R) and Toby (Y3) for taking part in the Chester 
1/2 Marathon fun run! 

  

Welcome  baby 
Holding! 

 
We are delighted to 
congratulate the Hold-
ing family on the birth 
of Poppy Fern who was 
born on the 26th April 
and was 7lb exactly! 

 

 

 

 

Gypsy, Roma, Traveller History Month  
June is Gypsy, Roma, Traveller History month, an oppor-
tunity to celebrate the rich heritage of these communi-
ties and enable GRT children to see their culture reflect-
ed in our curriculum. Classes will be delivering GRT learn-
ing experiences in addition to a visiting GRT speaker and 
assembly. 
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